From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 19, 2021 12:08:50 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 10:44 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Shahzia Teja

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,

I own a seasonal cabin near Norland, Ontario. I use the cabin for approximately 25-30 days a year, however [ am

billed hydro year round (obviously).

The rate increase you are proposing is extremely unfair to seasonal dwellings considering that the vast majority of
the time, our power is completely SHUT OFF. This price increase might be the difference between us keeping and

having to sell our cabin.

Please reconsider the impact this price increase will have on residents. It is an especially unfair application to those
of us who are seasonal and only up for a few weekends through the summer, plus a week or two of vacation time.

Thank you!

-- Attachment --
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